
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
       
 
 

   
  

 

Have you been smoking for at least 10 years? 
We need your help! 

 
 
 
 
  

               
 
 

 

CLINICAL TRIAL 
OPPORTUNITY! 

Researchers at the George Washington University Cancer 
Center are looking for cigarette smokers to join a clinical study testing 
Avmacol ES, a plant-based pill  made from broccoli sprouts and seeds . 

 

We want to find out if Avmacol ES helps protect cells from tobacco 
smoke and cancer-causing chemicals. 

Participants will receive the study 
pills and follow-up visits at no cost AND 

get up to $525 for participation. 
 

 

 This research has been approved by the Institutional Review Board   

For more information, please call 
(202) 994-3391 or email 

                     Broccoli1@gwu.edu 

Or scan this code: 
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